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To:
Subject:

ComputerMan <cmptrman@sbcglobal.net>
Friday, January 22, 2010 6:29 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Sir,
I would strongly encourage you to reject the proposed changes for margins that is being considered at this time. I
have been a forex trader for almost five years and these changes would force me to discontinue business with US
companies and take my forex accounts to firms outside of the US. In this economy, I believe it is important to
keep business in the US whenever possible, however, if these changes are implemented, I will be left with no
other choice. Thank you for consideration of my opinion in this matter.
Sincerely,
Roy Walden
14711 Summertree Lane
Olathe, KS 66062
913-707-9062


